

Dear UW Medicine Faculty & Staff,

We are sending you this postcard today to recognize all your efforts throughout the pandemic & show our appreciation as a community to you. The collection of responses in this card are from UW students, faculty, staff & members of the community who wanted to thank you all for your hard work.

We hope that this small act of kindness will bring a little joy to your day and we hope that you know that we are thinking of you. Stay safe & have a lovely day.



Love, The Samuel E. Kelly ECC & the UW Community

Dear lovely UW Medicine faculty/staffs,
Thank you for being such a valuable member
in the hospital. I appreciate all the amazing
work you do to keep our community strong
and healthy!! You got this! :)
Yuhaniz Aly

sending love!



I hope you feel it soon!

chibird.com

Hello UW Medicine!! Thank you so much for all the hard work and dedication, all the sleepless nights spent working on keeping our community healthy. I appreciate all the work done advancing the research and development of the vaccine that you all have done while also juggling the usual emergencies. You all are the true super heroes of our time.

Caleb Yates

Hello UW Medicine faculty and staff,
Thank you for all of the hard work you have done
and continue to do regardless of the circumstances
we are going through. We appreciate your non-stop
efforts to help others. I know we can't repay what
you are doing but I hope this shows our
appreciation. Thank you!
Citlali Yanez





Dear UW Medicine faculty and staff,

Thank you for all of your hard work these last nine months, and
the hard work you are continuing to do moving forward. Your work
is saving lives, and helping to keep my community safe!

Jordy Jackson

## **UW Medicine**,

I really appreciate all the incredible hard work and time you're putting in to care for everyone! The amount of energy, time commitment, and work you are all doing to make sure everyone safe is so impressive, and I really respect everything you do. Thank you for your amazing work during these times! Tiffany

I know it might feel awkward to get appreciation from folks who do not know you or know what you do, but it is because of your work (how little or important you think it may be) that we can continually live our lives and know that there is hope in the future. So to that, I would like to share my deepest gratitude to you and your colleagues for putting yourself in those risky positions. And hopefully, these notes will help you get through those tough times at the medical center. 100x Thank you!

From the bottom of my heart, I would like to express my deep appreciation for all that you do. Because of you I'm even more determined to do my part!



I recently went to my medical facility to get a medical procedure and I was very nervous going in because I didn't know what to expect. What made my experience less scary was the two nurses that took care of me through out the process. They made me feel cared for and answered all my questions. Sometimes it may feel that our work goes unnoticed but I want to say thank you so much for what you do and for taking care of patients everyday. Your work does not go unnoticed!!!

Maggie

To all of you working at UVV Medicine, thank you so much for all your hard work and dedication! I am so grateful to have you working to keep our community safe and healthy. Our community is a much better place because of the work each and every one of you do. You are truly heroes, and your work has such a positive impact on so many of us. Thank you!

Allison K



Dear UW Medicine Team...
You are all truly amazing. It's been months since our lives have changed with this pandemic and you all show up daily to protect and provide care for our communities. Your bravery and determination is admirable, and I truly thank you for help us all.
Cicero Delfin



Dear UW Medicine faculty & staff,
I appreciate all the work you are doing for our
community & the positive impact you are having on
people's lives. Thank you for showing up every day for
us and being the true super heroes in our community. I
hope that you know that we see your efforts &
sacrifices and that we'll continue to support you & do
our part to stay safe. So thank you for being the just
absolutely amazing people that you all are!!

Sincerely,

-shell tokko, health & wellness coordinator at the UW Kelly ECC



Deep Gratitude for all the UW Medicine MD, Nurses, Front line workers and behind the scene staff who show up to keep others safe and cared for during COVID. THANK YOU! Your daily sacrifices are appreciated and we hope you and your family stay healthy and safe. We LOVE YOU! Linda Ando, Cultivating a Culture of Care Team and OMAED Adviser To all UW Medicine Faculty/Staff - Thank you for all the great work you done do, and continue to do across the covid-19 pandemic and health disparities across the region, nation, and world. We appreciate you, THANK YOU!!! GRACIAS! OBRIGADO!

Sincerely,

-Joaquin B. Chapar Ortiz, ADCRO, OMA&D UW Seattle



Thank you so much to the UW Medicine staff for being on the front line all the time, but especially during the pandemic. You risk your lives every single day, and we so appreciate that. Thank you for your service! Special shot out to the custodial team for their incredibly hard work keeping areas clean and safe.

Tony Au

Thank you for your strength, resilience, and commitment to our health. Yall are truly AWESOME ## Han ES Eckelberg



Without your hard work, progress would have not been achieved Thank you!! Liliana Thank you for all the ways in which you are serving our community and country during this Pandemic. We witness your courage, commitment, and integrity in working with such dedication for the health of our community. May you and your loved ones experience health, peacefulness, and contentment in your days. In gratitude,

LiveWell staff and Peer Health Educators LiveWell & Peer Health Education

A huge thank you to all of the UW Medicine faculty/staff - to the nurses, doctors, janitors & everyone else who have worked so diligently in keeping us all safe. Thank you for your constant work & care for us all. You leave your family/loved ones each day so that someone else can make it safely back to theirs - the risks you take & your efforts don't ever go unnoticed! You are more than appreciated for all you do & for all that you are. I hope for safety & good health for you/all your loved ones

Respectfully, Fa'amanuia (Nia) Fa'alava'au Kelly ECC AAENHPI Mental Health Intern



Thank you to all of you for all you do. Your work is greatly appreciated and we notice!
Take care of yourselves and know that we care.
Dana Pride, RISE UP GEAR UP

Thank you for everything you do for all of us at UW. Your hard work does not go unnoticed. Sandy Reyes Tena

Dear UW Medicine Staff,

Thank you for all of your hard work and time. We are all so grateful for what you do! I hope that you are able to find some time to recuperate when you can and here is to hoping that the current state of events will not have to happen for much longer. You are appreciated!

THANK YOU FOR ALL OF YOUR HARD WORK!! IT DOESN'T GO UNNOTICED. WE ARE INCREDIBLY LUCKY FOR KEEPING US ALL SAFE. BARON BAURA



Thank you so much for your dedication and hard work especially during a difficult time like this. I can't imagine a place without caring folks like you. You are deeply appreciated. Yoshi Ueda

CHIBIRD

Thank you to all the staff and faculty for all of your hard work and dedication during this incredibly stressful time. We are so appreciative of the work, risk and challenges that it takes to continue to keep our community going and healthy.

Sending love and light to you and your families

Becky P



Gracias! For all of your service and sacrifice. My family and I are grateful for your dedication to ensuring the care of our community. Sending you all my sincerest gratitude.

Marycarmen Becerra-Nunez



Sending appreciation one card at at time.